
Jason Moehl

1244 Cold Spring Drive

O'Fallon, MO 63368-7991

 

 

October 16, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 Good morning FCC members,

I am writing as a subscriber to Sirius satellite radio who is excited

about the possible merger with XM.  The merger would appear to give me

more choices at a cheaper price.  That is such a win for the consumer.  I

wish the cable companies would follow suit and allow greater consumer

flexability on the plans the they offer.  Thanks for your time.

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Jason Moehl

636.443.5158

 


